

The Hill Top Community Way

23rd November 2016 office@hilltopprimary.org.uk www.hilltopprimary.org.uk



Dates for your Diary

Tickets for the Rec & KS1 and KS2 Christmas performances go on sale on Monday 28th Dec. Allocation is two per family at £2 per ticket. We will run a Reserve list and these go on sale on Mon 5th for KS2 and Wed 7th for Rec & KS1. Performances are Thurs 8th for KS2 and Mon 12th for Rec & KS1.

Nursery are having a 'Singalong a Christmas' on Tues 13th Dec and Thurs 15th Dec at 2.30pm. No tickets required for this.

Autumn Fair-30th November 2016

3.20pm to 6pm (Last entry 5.40pm)

Please come along and support school at our Autumn Fair. There are going to be a host of stalls selling all manner of things, games to play, cakes to buy and sumptuous hotdogs, tea and coffee to warm you up.

Our School Council have been very busy making all things Christmassy and the proceeds from this stall are going into our collection for Muhazi School in Rwanda.

Merit Certificate Winners

Well done to all these children for working hard so far this half term.

Rec: Isaac Pollington, Samuel Yeadon, Aston Roberts.

Year 1: Justin Scadden, Abigail Shorrock.

Year 2: William Thorpe, George Ockwell, Erin Young.

Year 3: Milly Carline, Sasha Ginel, Charlie Felton.

Year 4: Olivia Gelder, Omar Bel Bachir, Connie Taylor.

Year 5: Ava Chadwick, Jack Flintoff-Brown, Lewis Fothergill.

Year 6: Grace Greenwood, Emily Scott

Once again your generosity this half term has been overwhelming.

In our Shoebox Appeal we had 72 this year, which although slightly down on last year is still a tremendous amount that will be making their way to children much less fortunate than our own. Children in Need raised a whopping £717.43 and to this is added £500 from Lloyds Bank making our contribution a huge £1217.43. Well done and Thank you to everyone for your contributions and more especially to Mrs Carline for all her hard work in promoting and selling Pudsey Bear merchandise.

Can I please remind all Parents that monies must be sent into class in an envelope with your child's name and class on the front as well as the amount enclosed. Please do not bring to the office.

Cakes

I promise that this is the last time this year, but we are after donations of cakes for the cake stall at the Autumn Fair.

Lunch box Contents

This is a polite reminder that our Lunch Policy, that has been ratified by Governors, states that children should have a balanced, healthy lunch and that crisps should be given only on a couple of occasions through the week and that chocolates are not allowed at all.